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Comments: The United States currently has not put the national forests, national parks, and other public and

protected land in the top priority for funding. This needs to change for both ours and future generations. We

cannot keep under funding the environment. Having the substantial funding would allow more jobs to become

available for the many Americans who appreciate and want to protect these places. I have personally found it

very difficult to find jobs within the public lands department or fish and wildlife due to underfunding. I have also

many times called for information and found no staff present in the ranger stations for the same reason. And

several times I have reported areas being absolutely trashed and was told there weren't enough employees to

come clean up due to lack of funding. Ive seen the administration under several presidents place funding in

defense which ends up in contractors pockets. But barely any for the best thing about this country which is its

beautiful protected lands. We must push to change these policies and put the departments that protect and serve

the land at the top of the priority list


